
 

            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

Date: 16th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Reception Parent Meeting and Lunch – Mrs Moore-Patrick 

As part of the welcome to our school, we would like to invite you to our Reception meeting on Friday 27th September 

2024 at 11am until 12pm. 

Please arrive at the main office for 11am, where you will be escorted to a Reception classroom for a welcome meeting 

lead by Mrs Walker, Head teacher. This meeting will cover general information about your child’s Reception journey 

and give you an opportunity to ‘Meet the Team’. Following this, you will join your child to have lunch in the Junior 

Dining Room. After goodbyes at 12pm, you will be escorted back to the main office to be dismissed. 

We would appreciate if you could complete the following form Reception Meeting and Lunch Form by the end of day 

on Wednesday 25th September 2024, to enable us to gather numbers for school meals.  

We look forward to seeing you on this day, for a lovely morning and lunch. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bsYWjy6f98

